
 

 

 

12 May 2023 

Dear Parents, Carers, 
 
 
Leavers Hoodies 

The Leavers hoodie deadline is fast approaching – the cut-off date for orders will be Friday 19th May 
2023.  Late orders will not be processed. 
Mrs Sandhar 
 
Prom 

The prom preparations continue. We will launch it on parent pay in the coming week. We are currently 
looking at the menu and decorations so that the students have the best possible experience. 

The date is confirmed as 3rd July at Chesford Grange. Students should arrive from 6.30p.m ready for a 
7.00 start in the venue.  

Prior to the prom will be the Celebration Assembly. Details about this will be sent out nearer the time. 

Students have been collecting their stamps for their passports in order to secure free photographs, 
and we are delighted to report that we expect to be funding a considerable number of these. 

Exams 

We are fast approaching the leaver’s date 19.5.23 where students will leave school following their 
maths exams, unless they have the computer exam later that day. 
Students have been exemplary during the mock exams over the past year, so we know they will be in 
the very best place to do themselves proud when the exams start on Tuesday 16th May. 
Students are welcome to attend school following the start of study leave. However, they must be in 
full school uniform, sign in, and work either in the library or in their timetabled lesson. They can stay 
for a session, for part of the day, or for the full day. 
We’d like to take the opportunity to wish Year 11 the very best of luck. It really has been a pleasure 
working with them. 
 
Kind regards, 

Sarah Barley-Morey                                                                   Matt Atkins 
Assistant HeadTeacher Y11/Careers Lead                              SHT Senior Assistant Head Teacher 


